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Priscilla Reinertsen
582 East Penacook Rd.
Contoocook, NH 03229

December 21, 2017

Dear Pamela Monroe,
Dear SEC Members,

As a long time resident of the State of New Hampshire, | am asking you to reject the Northern Pass
proposal, as a vote that protects the best interests of the citizens of this state.

There are far better alternatives to the power that would be brought down through the giant towers
that will, forever, seriously mar the NH landscape. A combination of other less destructive energy
sources is the only responsible choice for dealing with the energy needs of NH. Once in place, the
construction jobs gone, the devastation of Northern Pass will remain as a visual blight, business and
private economic kick-in-the-pants to the citizens.

Please vote against Northern Pass. It is not too late to do the right thing!

Sincerely,
Dr. Priscilla Reinertsen
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